
 

 

 

 

 

  

 
PRESS RELEASE 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

September 27, 2021 

CONTACT:    

Adam Coyan General Manager 

Email: gm@gd-pud.org 

(530) 333-4356 

 

 

THE GDPUD BOARD OF DIRECTORS NOW ACCEPTING 

APPLICATIONS FOR APPOINTMENTS TO THE IRRIGATION COMMITTEE 

 

The Board of Directors of the Georgetown Divide Public Utility District announces the District is 
accepting applications from individuals interested in serving the community through an 
appointment to the Board’s Irrigation Committee . 

 
The Irrigation Committee was established by the Board of Directors during its regular Board 
meeting of September 14, 2021, to assist the Board in the review of irrigation services and to 
make recommendations to the Board on actions related to the Irrigation Ordinance and other 
related policies.  The committee, an advisory body, reports to the Board of Directors. Public 
members to the Irrigation Committee are being recruited from current irrigation customers of the 
District.   

 

Interested persons who are currently an irrigation customer with the District are asked to submit 
a letter of interest/qualifications with a resume to the District by e-mailing General Manager 
Adam Coyan at gm@gd-pud.org, and Gloria Omania, Interim Board Clerk, at gomania@gd-
pud.org.  The application period will remain open as the composition, terms, and regular meeting 
schedule of the committee are determined.   
 
To learn more about the Georgetown Divide Public Utility District, please go to www.gd_pud.org. 
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